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ADEM Cancels Arc Terminals Public Hearing 

MONTGOMERY − The Alabama Department of Environmental Management has canceled a 

public hearing regarding Arc Terminals Blakely. 

Arc withdrew its application for an individual permit under the National Pollutant Discharge 

Elimination System, eliminating the need for the public hearing. 

The public hearing was previously set for August 27 at 6 p.m. at the Mobile Government 

Plaza. It was originally scheduled to give the public the opportunity to provide comments on the 

proposed consideration of an NPDES permit to Arc Terminals Blakely, which is located at 1437 

Cochran Causeway in Mobile. 

ADEM’s public notice of this cancellation has been published in the legal section of the 

Mobile Press-Register. 

# 
 


